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From: Paulus Maria Ruhl  

Sent: Monday, 13 May 2024 8:12 AM
To: HEAC
Subject: Submission Babies Born Alive amendment Bill   Paul Ruhl.

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Sun May 12 2024 
Public  Submission by Paulus Maria Ruhl. 

My Name is Paul Ruhl. I reside at Glenella Mackay Qld and I am retired.  
Babies Born alive are living persons and they are enabcdled and need critical health care,the same as any 
Person who is in an emergency situation (Life or Death) following a car accident. The latter receive critical 
health care to preserve life from the Paramedics and Nursing Staff.  
All members of our Society have a fundamental human right to life and babies born alive being members of 
Society are included and as such deserve and are part of this right to live. The Qld Government in not 
respecting this right, and who should govern and care for all the people,will have failed in their responsibility in 
not caring for these, its most vulnerable citizens.  
In the event that the Amendment Bill (Live Births) is not legislated then it would show that the Qld Government 
does not recognize its citizens equally, and as such then discriminates against those citzens who are 
vulnerable, these ones who in fact the Qld Government should stand up for and protect.  
I urge the committee to support and recommend that the Live Births Amendment Bill be adopted thus ensuring 
that all of Qld citizens receive the same and equal Human rights.  

Sincerely, Paulus Maria Ruhl 
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